
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 11:20 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2020-0246
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
We strongly disagree to your proposal of the elimination of the 'Seasonal Rate Class'. As it
would incur an enormous amount of expense for us as senior pensioners. Our Hydro usage is
minimal, it would more than DOUBLE our Hydro bill. Our cottage is not a winter living
dwelling, it is seasonal. Because we have a cottage doesn't mean we are rich and can afford
double Hydro bills. Raising the rates for seasonal property owners is discriminating. An
additional rate cost, if any, should be applied to high volume consumers who use it
continuously, not seasonal users.

Name: Paul and Madeleine Nikel

 




